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The	solar	feed-in	tariff	should	be	the	same	as	the	wholesale	price	for	power.	
There	is	no	logic	or	fairness	behind	paying	providers	of	solar	power	less	per	
kWh	than	every	other	energy	provider.	People	with	solar	and	batteries	are	
making	your	job	easier	and	helping	save	the	planet.	Treating	them	less	fairly	
than	Big	Cole	or	Big	Gas	is	morally	and	economically	indefensible.	
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